
From: Sarah Parsons   
Sent: 04 June 2025 20:57 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 7 Bellevue Cottages 
 
 
I would definitely question the reasons in turning this small cottage into a 4 bedroom property.  The 
access road to the cottage is down a very poorly maintained road with no street lighting or 
pavements for pedestrians. 
 
The start of the access road to the cottages is also used as the only turning area for vehicles in 
Bellevue Crescent and so any additional cars wishing to park there would find it almost impossible. 
 
Renovate no problem; but don’t over populate! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sarah Parsons 

 




